
Legislators Need

April 1, Saturday  
 Registration: 8:30am 

Event: 9am

RSVP TODAY! 
http: / /b i t . ly / townhal lapr i l1

•  YOU'RE INVITED! •

to Hear from You!

Legislative Town Hall 

LOCATION TO BE ANNOUNCED 

http://bit.ly/townhallapril1


Legislators Need
to Hear from You!

On Saturday, April 1st, there will be a town hall meeting with 
legislators to discuss funding for all students. Legislators are making 
important decisions right now during the 2017 Legislative Session. 

AB394 empowered parents, educators and principals at each school 
to create a budget designed to achieve good student outcomes. 

Over, 350 Site-based Organizational Teams have met to develop their 
school's budget. Their experience can provide valuable insight to 
legislators about what type and how much funding is needed to 
ensure all students get the education they deserve. 

Senate Bill 178, sponsored by Senator Mo Denis, addresses the need 
for additional funding; specifically, funding for students that have 
unique needs.  For example, students that are English Language 
Learners, Gifted and Talented Education students, at risk students, 
and students living in poverty. 

All legislators from Southern Nevada have been invited to attend. 
Parents, educators and administrators are invited to this special town
hall meeting to speak with legislators about the issue of funding our 
schools. Please attend and let your voice be heard!  


